
Here is what we’re doing in response to COVID-19 
➔ Washing hands frequently 

➔ Sterilizing boats regularly  

➔ Installing hand sanitizing stations 

➔ Adhering to physical distancing rules 

➔ We stay committed to following all provincial 

guidelines as they’re updated 

 

Here is what we expect from our parents, 

guardians, and students 
➔ Educated about physical distancing 

➔ Students should be able to enter and exit a boat by 

themselves 

➔ Students should be able to use the restroom 

without assistance 

➔ Parents and guardians should check students daily 

before attending for COVID-19 symptoms 

➔ Should a student display symptoms of COVID-19 

parents and guardians will be expected to pick up 

students 
 
 


